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MEDIA ADVISORY  
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

January 28, 2020 

 

DISTRICT ATTORNEY SMITTCAMP TO PROVIDE AN 

UPDATE ON THE STATUS OF THE INVESTIGATION 

INTO THE 1996 MURDER OF DEBORAH DORIAN  
 

Fresno County District Attorney Lisa A. Smittcamp will hold a press conference to provide an 

update on the status of the investigation into Nickey Duane Stane for the 1996 murder of Deborah 

Dorian. District Attorney Smittcamp will also address the status of Stane’s pending sexual assault 

charges in Tulare County.   

 

District Attorney Smittcamp will be joined by Tulare County District Attorney Tim Ward, law 

enforcement officials from the Fresno Police Department, the Visalia Police Department, 

Sacramento County District Attorney’s Office and members of the Department of Justice.  

  

The press conference is scheduled for Wednesday, January 29, 2019, at 2:00 P.M.   

 

It will be held in the District Attorney’s Financial Crimes building located at 929 L Street in 

downtown Fresno.   

 

District Attorney Smittcamp and all other participating law enforcement agencies will be available 

for questions following the update.   

 

This press conference is not open to the public and is only for authorized personnel and 

credentialed media personnel.  

 

The Media may email FCDAMedia@fresnocountyca.gov with any logistical questions, but please 

reserve any case related questions for the press conference.  

 

 

 

 

 

           

 

COUNTY OF FRESNO 
Lisa A. Smittcamp 

District Attorney 
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